
Advance Notice 
May 28, 2020 

 
 

Announcements and Correspondence (GP-4) – Board 
 
This is a standing opportunity for the Board to share announcements and correspondence. This 
list reflects correspondence collectively sent to the Board since the last board meeting. 
 

 Y. Milshteyn Re:  Grading policy 

 J. Harrington Re:  Online learning 

 Debra Re:  Curriculum information request 

 T. Greenwood & S. Hamrick Re:  End of school year 

 The Garage, a Teen Café Re:  Connecting during closure 

 M. Gage Re:  Documentary on Dyslexia 

 M. White Re:  New school program 

 M. Waldman Re:  Distance learning during school closure 
 
Correspondence sent to individual Board members are reported as follows: 
 

 S. Purewal Re:  Closing school 

 
Please refer to the minutes for this meeting for any additional communications the Board may have 
received. 


